
Recruitment Ambassador Position Description 

Overview of the Recruitment Ambassador Program 
The maintenance and development of our Fraternity is entrusted to our collegiate members.  
Our Ritual reminds us how important it is to be thoughtful and considerate when we are 
choosing who is to hold membership in Alpha Omicron Pi. With this in mind, the Fraternity 
launched a program to provide recruitment specific training and support to our collegiate 
chapter members.   
 
Recruitment Ambassadors are selected, trained, and deployed to provide recruitment training to 
our collegiate chapters. The purpose of the Recruitment Ambassador program is to facilitate the 
Fraternity’s Recruitment Curriculum, which focuses on: branding, the Fraternity’s International 

Membership Selection Program (IMSP), cultivating relationships, social excellence, and values-
based conversations. Ambassadors are selected for their distinct ability to elevate the material 
with their own stories and experiences. 
 

Who is eligible to be a Recruitment Ambassador? 
Alumnae members of Alpha Omicron Pi who have a willingness to learn, prior facilitation 
experience and a passion for advancing the interests of the Fraternity are eligible and 
encouraged to apply. Applicable experience in recruiting, human resources, marketing, 
education or training is also desired.  
 

What is the role of a Recruitment Ambassador? 
The primary role of the ambassador is to conduct workshops for AOII collegiate chapters.  Each 

ambassador will facilitate 4-6 workshops over the course of the academic year. Recruitment 
Ambassador appointments are for one year, with the option to reapply. This is not a Council 
position. 
 
Specific responsibilities include: 

▪ Presenting the Fraternity’s Recruitment Curriculum modules  
▪ Modeling strong communication 
▪ Clarifying, summarizing, and sharing ideas 
▪ Guiding group discussions 
▪ Challenging thinking and encouraging reflection 

 
How will Ambassadors be trained for this role? 
A required weekend training workshop will be conducted at AOII International Headquarters the 

weekend of July 31-August 3, 2020. Travel reimbursements, lodging and meal expenses and 
necessary materials associated with the training are provided. Please do not make travel 
arrangements until after you have received confirmation of your placement and initial 
instructions. 

https://aoii.sharepoint.com/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?cid=b47c4b30-0aab-4125-b8ef-a954634687d4&RootFolder=%2FShared%20Documents%2FHeadquarters%2F2017%20Rebrand%2FRecruitment%20Workshops&FolderCTID=0x012000A38BC4F3A9DFE141B71FAE7CE5F3EBBD

